Watford Field School Infant & Nursery_____



Telephone / Fax: 01923 227306

e-mail: admin@fieldinfants.herts.sch.uk

website: www.fieldinfants.herts.sch.uk

2nd May 2018

Dear Parents

Visit to London Zoo - Wednesday 4th July 2018

We have arranged a trip for the Year 1 and Year 2 on the above date, to support our topic work on Under the Sea this term. We will be taking the children to London Zoo to see the aquarium and other animals. We will be travelling by coach, leaving school at 9.15am and returning by 3.15pm. Children need to be in school by 8.55am as usual.

For children that currently have a school meal, we are able to provide a <u>free</u> school packed lunch which will include a cheese or ham roll, chopped vegetables, a piece of fruit, biscuit and a carton of drink. If your child has an allergy please indicate this below. If you would prefer to provide your child's packed lunch, please indicate below. Packed lunches should be in a named, disposable carrier bag and include a disposable carton of drink - no glass bottles or containers please as all packaging will be thrown away before we leave the zoo. Please remember that your child's packed lunch must not include nuts or products containing nuts, such as Nutella or peanut butter. Please ensure that your child comes to school on this day in school uniform and depending on the weather with either a waterproof jacket or, if it is sunny, a sun hat and had sun cream applied before school. All children should wear comfortable strong shoes as they will be walking around.

The cost of this trip is £17 per child which will cover part of the cost of the trip. As you know, we are not allowed to charge for any activity that takes place during school hours so this visit can only take place if parents are willing to make a voluntary contribution. No child will be excluded from the visit because they have not paid, however if we do not receive sufficient contributions, the trip may have to be cancelled. If you prefer to pay in instalments, we would ask that you pay half the cost (£8.50) by Friday 18th May and the remaining half by Friday 15th June. If your child has Pupil Premium funding, the school will cover the cost of this trip.

Please complete the permission slip and return it to school in an envelope marked with your child's name and 'Visit to London Zoo' by Friday 18th May.

Yours faithfully		
Mrs N. Selby		
Acting Head Teacher 		
Reception Visit to London Zoo – Wednesday 4th July 2018		
give permission for my child to go to London Zoo (delete as approp	•	Yes / No
My child normally has a school lunch, please provide a school packed (please tick required option)	Cheese roll	or Ham roll □
Please note that my child has the following allergies	Packed lunch from home	
enclose a voluntary contribution of £17		
Or I will pay in 2 instalments of £8.50 and enclose the first instalmen	t	
have paid online by School Gateway		
My child is eligible for Pupil Premium funding (no payment required)		
I would be available on the day to accompany the visit as a Parent helper if required (please note we cannot guarantee parents a place as numbers are limited but if you are interested, please let us know)		
Child's name	Class:	